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Alderman Michael D’ Amato, Chair
Judiciary and Legislation Committee
Office of the City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Kathleen Marquardt

Re: File No. 020173
2462 West Brown Street

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

We do not object to the return of the property. There are no orders or
complaints on this property. However, we do want the Committee to be
aware that there are pending orders and $125 in pending reinspection fees on
the property that Mr. Davis owns at 2483 West Brown. These fees will
continue to increase until there is compliance and will become a tax lien on
the property. Since we have not had prior enforcement problems with the
owner, we are not objecting to the return of the property.

Sincerely,

Sdhuy% 86%7

Deputy Commissioner
¢ Beverly Temple
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